Kernel Panic - Update 10.14.1 zu 10.14.6 oder
10.15.5

Beitrag von ,,Raptortosh” vom 23. Juni 2020, 10:04

Versuch mal Mojave.

https://www.hackintosh-forum.de/forum/thread/49118-kernel-panic-update-10-14-1-zu-10-14-6-oder-10-15-
5/?postID=616013#post616013
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